

# Newsletter Autumn Term

# Thursday 21st December 2023



Dear Parents and Carers,

We have made it! It has been a long term but with so many successes and achievements. I am immensely proud of how much progress the children have made across the curriculum. The children should be really proud of the work they have produced in their books. Thank you to everyone who attended the Christmas productions this year. we really hope you enjoyed them. The children were also treated yesterday to a carol service with The Orchestra from Mirfield Free Grammar performing carols for us to sing along to.

It is now time for the children to have a well-deserved break, ready to be refreshed and go again in January. A great big thank you to all you parents and carers too for all your support throughout 2023. We really do appreciate it.

To all those celebrating, I wish you a very Merry Christmas and wish everyone all the best for 2024.

Best wishes, Mr Blackburn

### Thank you from all staff:

Thank you to everyone who has sent cards and gifts to staff in school this year. We are really grateful for your kind donations.

#### School Reopening:

School opens again for all children at **8.40am** on **Monday 8th January 2024**.

#### Safeguarding:

We would like to remind you that if you have any concerns regarding your child or others you can speak to any member of staff in school. However, our trained DSL's are Mr Blackburn, Mrs Missett and Mrs Rowbotham who are contactable via the school office. Our SENDCO in school is Mrs Missett.

# <u>Dates for your</u> diaries:

School Reopens – Monday 8<sup>th</sup> January

School Closes – Friday 9<sup>th</sup> February

School Reopens – Monday 19<sup>th</sup> February

School Closes – Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> March

School Reopens – Monday 8<sup>th</sup> April

School Closes – Friday 24<sup>th</sup> May

School Reopens – Tuesday 4<sup>th</sup> June

School Closes – Friday 19<sup>th</sup> July



## Weekly Attendance

88%
92%
<mark>92%</mark>
92%
94%
94%
94%